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Environment and health questions at Fiskville hearing 

On Monday 14 December, parliamentary hearings on the Fiskville inquiry continue, with further evidence to be 
taken about contamination at the CFA Fiskville training college and its effect on the environment and people’s 
health. 

The public hearing by the Environment, Natural Resources and Regional Development Committee will be held 
from 10:30 am to 5:00 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at Parliament House. 

Witnesses will include officers from the Environment Protection Authority, Victoria’s previous chief health 
officer Rosemary Lester, and former members of the Country Fire Authority who held positions on the board 
during the 1980s and 1990s. 

A further hearing is also scheduled for 21 December which will predominantly hear evidence from former and 
current CFA representatives. 

More details on the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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